Primary schools and daycare reopen as of 11 May.

Last week, the government announced that primary schools, including special needs education, and
daycare, will reopen with alterations from 11 May on. It is up to the schools how to organize the
alterations that are requested by the government.

The schools and daycare organisations in Vlaardingen started organising themselves the very next
day after Prime Minister Rutte announced the news in a press conference. Primary schools and
daycare organisations have informed parents that they will open their doors after the spring holidays.
In the coming weeks it will become clear what this means for the children and their parents.

What applies to all schools is that children will attend school two days a week. The emergency
daycare for children whose parents practice a vital profession continues as usual.

Some people are happy for the schools and daycare to reopen, others have concerns about their the
risks fort heir own health and their close one’s health. Alderman Jacky Silos of Education: “Schools
and daycare are making every effort to ensure that classes can start safely again. Safe for both
teachers and the children, and their parents. ”

The secondary school organisation can start preparing for their schools to reopen from 2 June on.



